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Please correct the zoning errors in ameron Woods parcels 
1 message 

Doug Picard <wb6hfh@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

Mon, Mar 8, 2021 at 4:15 PM 

My name is Doug Picard. I have lived in the Cameron Woods neighborhood since October of 1992. My wife and I raised 
two children in the community, and have enjoyed the peaceful, safe neighborhood, Rasmussen Park, and many wonderful 
neighbors over the years. 

I support a General Plan Amendment to change the following parcel numbers to single family residential: 083-465-027 
and 083-465-028 (based on the 1995 Ordinance# 4391, approved by the BOS in 1995) as well as parcel 083-466-009 
that was changed to multi-family zoning in 2015. 

If multi-unit apartments are allowed to be built in the heart of this rural residential neighborhood, the resulting noise, traffic, 
and congestion will pose safety concerns and the quality of life in the Cameron Woods community will be harmed. Thank 
you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Doug Picard 
916 539-2022 

https://mail.google .com/mail/b/ALGkd0zXezB503PNSzZyVQOVsRJLl6X7hQXpObPTVuZvPLha7dSd/u/0?ik=35d558a9e7&view=pt&search=all&permt... 1/1 
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GEORGE GREEN <georgeg634@aol.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Board of Supervisors; 

Mon, Mar 8, 2021 at 4:25 PM 

My wife and I have lived in Cameron Woods for a year and a half. We retired and moved here from the Bay Area to get 
away from the crowds and live in a peaceful neighborhood. 

We support a General Plan Amendment to change the following parcel numbers to single family residential: 083-465-027 
and 083-465-028 (based on the 1995 Ordinance Number 4391, approved during the 1995 Board of Supervisors meeting) 
as well as 083-466-009 that was changed to multifamily in 2015. 

If this development is allowed to continue and with the evidence you have, the county will be negligent and our 
community will be harmed. 

Sincerely,. 

George and Connie Green 

https://mail .google.com/mail/b/ALGkd0zXezB503PNSzZyVQOVsRJLl6X?hQXpObPTVuZvPLha7dSd/u/0?ik=35d558a9e?&view=pt&search=all&permt. .. 1/1 
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straightsolitude@aol.com <straightsolitude@aol.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear board of Supervisors, 

Edcgov.us Mail - (no subject) 

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Sun, Mar 7, 2021 at 9:35 AM 

My name is Chantal Collins my husband and I have lived in Cameron Woods for the last 15 years!! We strongly oppose to 
having an apartment complex build in this neighborhood as it would create a massive traffic issue!! We can barely get on 
Cameron Park Dr. now without a traffic light there! Please return that parcel back to a single family residential!! 
Sincerely, 
Joe L. and Chantal Collins 

https://mail .google.com/mail/b/ALGkd0zXezB503PNSzZyVQOVsRJLl6X7hQXpObPTVuZvPLha7dSd/u/0?ik=35d558a9e7&view=pt&search=all&permt... 1/1 


